
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INITIATING NOTICE: JEMENA GAS NETWORKS (NSW) 
LTD GAS ACCESS ARRANGEMENT REVIEW 2020–25 

The Australian Energy Regulator (AER) has received an 
access arrangement revision proposal from Jemena Gas 
Networks (NSW) Ltd. The proposal is for the access 
arrangement period commencing 1 July 2020 to 
30 June 2025. Under the National Gas Rules, the AER is 
required to make a determination on the proposal. The AER 
invites submissions on the proposal by the close of business 
on 9 August 2019. More information is available on the AER’s 

website: www.aer.gov.au 


